
DIRECTIONS TO NIH T-39 FOR WEEKEND ENTRY 
 
Please note that vehicle entry to NIH on the weekends is different than during the week.  All cars must 

enter at the Commercial Vehicle Inspection Facility (CVIF), Building 67, on MD-355 (Rockville Pike / 

Wisconsin Ave.) between North Drive and Wilson Drive, southbound only.  You will still need to allow 

time to go through inspection, bring your government-issued picture id, and please leave prohibited items 

at home (alcohol, weapons, etc. - see http://www.nih.gov/about/visitorsecurity.htm for the full list). 

 

1) Turn left out of the CVIF onto East Drive 

2) Turn right on Wilson Drive 

3) Turn left on Center Drive 

4) Turn right on South Drive 

5) Turn left on Service Road West 

6) Turn left on Medlars Drive 

7) Either park in the lot on your right as you approach T-39 on Medlars Drive OR drive past T-39 and 

turn right to park in the lot beyond the building 
 

 


